
 
 
Dear Susannah and co-authors. Based on the positive feedback from the reviewers, I 
am happy to accept your revised manuscript. Please, note that the reviewers identified 
minor typographic errors that need to be fixed: 
 
Thank you for the positive decision.  Please find our point-by-point response to the 
corrections below. 
 
Page 1, Line 10) I'd suggest using "... reasonably well with observed..." 
Done. 
 
Table 2) Numbered superscript within the table doesn't match the lettered superscript 
at the bottom 
Done. 
 
Figure 3) I'd suggest changing the dashed lines representing the observed standard 
deviation to a lightly shaded area in order to declutter the figure. 
Done. 
 
Page 17, Line 8) Remove duplicate period. 
Done. 
 
Page 31, Line 24) Add space after period. 
Can’t find this error at the specified location in the submitted manuscript. 
 
 
 


